
 

SAMPSON COUNTY,       September 25, 2017 
NORTH CAROLINA                  Recessed Meeting            
 
 
Hospital Budget Presentation 
 
 The Sampson County Board of Commissioners reconvened at 6:00 p.m. on 
Monday, September 25, 2017, in the Third Floor Classroom at Sampson Regional 
Medical Center for a joint meeting with the Sampson Regional Medical Center Board of 
Trustees.  Members present: Chairman Clark Wooten, Vice Chairperson Sue Lee, and 
Commissioners Albert D. Kirby, Jr., Harry Parker and Jerol Kivett. 
 
 The Chairman called the Board of Commissioners to order and thanked the 
hospital trustees for their hospitality. Following a budget presentation by CFO Jerry 
Heinsman, the Board voted unanimously to approve the budget as presented on a 
motion made by Vice Chairperson Sue Lee and a second by Commissioner Kivett. 
 
 The Board retired to the hallway to handle one matter of business prior to 
adjournment.  
 
Approval of Lowering of Flags 
 
 Upon a motion by Vice Chairperson Lee and seconded by Commissioner Kirby, 
the Board voted unanimously to authorize and direct that the flags at County buildings 
be lowered in honor and tribute of the late William Douglas (Doug) Parsons, Senior 
Resident Superior Court Judge, until the date following his funeral services.  
 
Adjourn 
 
 Upon a motion made by Chairperson Wooten and seconded by Commissioner 
Kirby, the Board voted unanimously to adjourn. 
 
 


